
To whom this may concern, 

On behalf of the Stromness Athletic Football Club Committee, I am writing this letter to 
inform you that we offer our full endorsement of Orkney Weightlifting Club’s Community 
Asset Transfer request for a long term lease of the former Stromness Squash Court area 
within the larger building which includes Stromness Athletic Football Club changing rooms 
and storage facilities at the Market Green. 

We would also like to wish Orkney Weightliging Club all the best in their new premises, once 
approved, and hope that both clubs may be able to collaborate in the future as and when 
opportunities arrive to do so.  

Best Regards, 

Stewart Esslemont 
Stromness AFC Secretary  

Gary Foubister 
Stromness AFC President  


